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I am especially in favor of operating off-road , ATV, UTV etc vehicles on all paved or 

gravel roads outside of city limits. I live in the country to where I can legally drive my 

tractor on the roads, but not my quads or side by side. I can see instances where due 

to inclement weather there is reason as well to drive your ATV into city limits. 

However, all of these vehicles should be insured.  


